
Homeowners Association Appeal for 

Increased Police Rounds 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Police Department Name] 

Address: [Police Department Address] 

Dear [Police Chief's Name], 

We, the members of the [Your Homeowners Association Name], are writing to formally request 

an increase in regular police patrols within our community. As residents, we are dedicated to 

maintaining a safe and welcoming environment, but we have recently observed a rise in 

concerning activities that compromise our neighborhood's security. 

Despite our community's efforts to promote safety, increased patrols would provide an additional 

layer of security and enhance the overall sense of safety among residents. We believe that 

increased visibility of police officers would deter potential criminal activities and provide peace 

of mind to our families. 

We would greatly appreciate your consideration of our request. We believe that with your 

support, we can work together to ensure the safety and stability of our community. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title, if applicable] 

[Your Homeowners Association Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


